
BPHC E-Bulletin	 November 17, 2017

Latest PPS News
BPHC Offers Lean to PPS Members 
BPHC is excited to offer Lean, the evidence-based approach for 
organizational improvement, to our PPS members. Organizational leadership 
are invited to an orientation about Lean taking place on Tuesday, Nov. 28 
(details below).

DSRIP success is based on driving improvement, ensuring efficiency 
in our work, changing processes, and reducing costs. Lean is a change 
management and process improvement method based on proven principles 
and world-class practices that can improve your care delivery.

Lean complements the BPHC Performance Improvement Incentive 
Program and is an excellent opportunity to improve performance across 
your organization. Lean projects are aligned with DSRIP goals and enhance 
organizations’ VBP readiness. 

Our Lean program includes training and technical assistance such as:

Training for leadership and front-line staff in change management  
and accountability

Specific Lean courses for senior leadership, project leaders and  
lean team participants

On-site coaching

Technical support to help teams achieve DSRIP performance targets

There are a limited number of projects and team openings for Lean.  
At our meeting, Dr. Alan Cooper of the Tudor Advisory Group will discuss 
Lean practice and provide an overview of the Lean program that BPHC  
will launch this winter. 

Lean Orientation 
Tuesday, November 28 
3:30 – 5 p.m.

St. Barnabas Hospital 
Braker Building, Board Room 
4422 Third Avenue 
Bronx, NY 10457

Organization leads can RSVP to Lucy Massafra at 
LMassafra@sbhny.org

Upcoming Events  
Project Advisory 
Committee 
(PAC) Meeting

Tuesday, November 28 
9 a.m. – Noon

Contact Lucy Massafra  
with questions.

Workforce Trainings

Nurse Care Management 
Supervisor Training

Thursday, December 7	

One-day training (7 hours) for new 
or experienced supervisors to 
clarify their role, identify practices 
they want to improve and learn 
strategies to support the care 
coordination staff they oversee.

Click here for more information.

Community Health Fair 

Saturday, November 18 
10 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Carolyn McLaughlin  
Community Center 
1130 Grand Concourse  
(between 166th & 167th St.)

Community members are invited 
for a day of health information 
and activities including health 
screenings and flu shots, cooking 
demonstrations, fitness classes, 
and raffles.

Hosted by our Community Health 
Literacy partner organizations: 
ArchCare, Bronx Community 
Health Network, BronxWorks, 
Health People, Mary Mitchell 
Family & Youth Center, R.A.I.N, 
and The Bronx Health Link. 
Contact Albert Alvarez for  
more information.
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